
Maple Lake Association 

December 1, 2024 Annual Meeting minutes 

Present: Anne, Frank, Don, Doug,  Mike, Dona, Sherry, Diane and about 50 
Association members,   Sue Foune excused. 
 
Frank called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone to our annual meeting. 
 
Mike moved to accept the minutes from last meeting, Anne seconded, all in favor.  
 
Frank commented that we had a lost a few long term association members in the 
past year and we want to have a moment of silence for them and their families.  
George Yeider, Ted Major, Larry Larson,  Terry Tapper, and George Bolton. 
 
Frank announced there were 3 candidates for 3 open seats on the Maple Lake 
Board and explained the ballot process.   Don, Sherry, and Diane would all like to 
be considered for the Board seats.   There were no other nominations.  Anne 
made motion to approve the slate, Mike seconded, all agreed. 
 
Anne provided the financial information.  We have a balance of $9894.73 in the 
bank.  We accepted the report.   
 
The membership had a delicious meal.   Thank you Ava and LaCantina! 
 
Frank thanked everyone for coming to the meeting and wished everyone a Merry 
Christmas and Happy Holiday Season. 
 
Next meeting is December 19th at 7pm at the Township Hall.  
 
Minutes submitted by Mike Pioch   
 
 
 


